
 

Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority, Incorporated® 

Theta Xi Omega Chapter 

2024 Cotillion Club 

 
 

Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority, Incorporated®, Theta Xi Omega Chapter is in the process of 

inviting prospective young ladies to become members of our 2024 Cotillion Club. Our 

Cotillion Club is made up of young ladies who are currently juniors in high school. 

 

The main focus of the Cotillion Club is to cultivate finer womanhood among our young 

ladies through workshops, field trips, and an appreciation of our legacy as African 

American women and to introduce them to society in a formal setting. This formal setting 

will be our Cotillion Ball on December 15, 2024. 

 

Please complete this application if you’re interested in participating in this memorable 

social event. All applications will be due on or before March 10, 2024.  Please return to 

June L. Nelson using the contact information below. Enclosed are the club requirements. 

We hope you will accept this great opportunity to be an AKA Debutante.   

 

 

June L. Nelson 

Cotillion Co- Chairman  

nelson145@charter.net  

145 E. Greenwich Circle 

LaGrange, Georgia 30241 

(706) 402-5660 

mailto:nelson145@charter.net

